BMW RIDERS OF TOLEDO NEWSLETTER APRIL 1, 1973

Well fellow members here it is April, and for the next couple of months, we have much work, and lot of planning to do for our rally.

We would like to have a good attendance at this coming meeting, as there are plenty of things that must be hashed out, and the more ideas the better.

The decision on where, we would hold our rally, as for the best price, and the needed facilities was made this past week-end. PLACE: Pirolli Park LOCATION: Petersburg, Michigan All details at the next meeting.

Now, one thing we must get cleared up, are the outstanding dues. Anyone who has not paid their annual dues, (\$10.00) please be prepared to pay them at the next meeting. If you are going to be unable to attend, Anne would appreciate you mailing her a check, as we are in need of the money to get our rally under-way. Anne's address: 1831 Michigan St. Toledo 43611

I would also like to mention, we now have five new prospective members, as of last months meeting, and since then I have received another application from Ace. Also Don mailed information on our club to another fellow, whom is much interested. We hope to see him at our next meeting, as well as the new fellow Ace is sponsering.

National Scene: (BMWOMA) I have noticed that some of the BMWOMA members in our club have renewals due at the last of this month, so if you will make a check out to BMWOMA for \$5.00, and bring it to me at the meeting, I'll take care of sending it in for you, plus save you 50¢.

COMMING EVENTS:

April 29th- Sandusky Vally Riders, Tiffin, Ohio - POKER RUN

May 5 & 6- Detroit BMW Touring Club - Mini Rally Waffle Camp, Coldwater, Michigan Food will be on the grounds

May 26, 27, 28 - 2nd Annual 49'er Rally - Tour Site of the1st BMWOMA National Rally

REMINDER: At our coming meeting we will be voting on the Shireys, and the Boyds for membership.

I hope to see as many of you, as possible at our coming meeting. DATE: Tuesday, April 10th at 8:30 P.M. PLACE: Travelers Club House, 8940 Dorr St.

DON'T FORGET!!!
WITHOUT YOUR SUPORT WE'RE NOT A THING,
Your Secretary,
Liz Smith